
Puget Sound Regional Council 
 

2023 Puget Sound Regional Household Travel Survey Program 
 

Submittal Date: 4:00pm (PDT) June 30, 2022 
 
 

 
PROJECT: The Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) is requesting proposals from 
professional consultants to assist in conducting a regional Household Travel Survey in Spring 
2023, as Wave 1 of a new eight-year survey program for four waves. 
 

BUDGET: Not to exceed $970,000 for Wave 1 
 
DUE: All proposals must be received by 4:00pm (PDT) June 30, 2022 
 
FOR MORE INFO: The complete Request for Proposals is available on PSRC’s website at 

https://www.psrc.org/about/request-proposals or by contacting Patty Jakala at 360-473-7807 or 

pjakala@psrc.org. 
 
Proposals will be subject to PSRC's review and selection process. PSRC promotes equal 
employment opportunity in the evaluation and award of consultant contracts, and complies with 
applicable federal, state, and local laws, regulations, and procedures. 
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